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                     MAY CHAPTER MEETING 
    At the Hillsborough County Extension Office 
 

          Open Mic 
            

            Presented by You 
             Wednesday, May 25 2016,  7 PM   

                

        

    NOTE: THIS MEETING IS ONE WEEK LATER THAN USUAL   

         DUE TO A CONFLICT WITH THE FNPS CONFERENCE 
 

  This is your time to brag about your native garden, talk about native plant re-

lated topics, and ask garden questions of our highly knowledgeable members. Each participant will have 10 minutes to 

give a Power Point from their USB drive or to just talk. Weôd love to know about what you are doing to conserve, pro-

tect and restore native plants and native plant communities.  Meichelle Long from Terrace Community Middle School 

will be one of our speakers, she will update us on the studentsô use of our grant money and how the native area is doing.
  

     Some suggestions: 

Ú Did you attend the FNPS Conference? Tell us what you learned or about a fieldtrip you enjoyed. 

Ú Have you participated in  the FNPS land management program? Tell us about your experience. 

Ú Did you or your community put in a new native garden? Show us before and after pictures and tell us how you 

did it? 

Ú Are you having difficulty growing a particular native plant or picking plants for your yard?: "Ask The Member-

ship" about plants you may had had difficulty growing in your yard. 

Ú Are you a photographer or illustrator of native plants?: Show us a few (3-5) of your favorite photos or illustra-

tions and tell us why they are your favorites. 
 

     Please NO politics or self-promotion.  
 

 Our meetings include light refreshments and a native plant auction after the speaker.  Please come and join us. 
 

                              

      -  submitted by Donna Bollenbach & Janet Bowers 
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   Thanks for helping with the March meeting  - 
  

 JoAnn Hoffman, Fred Mulholland,  Bunny Worth and Louise Ratterman  
                        for providing plants for the plant auction  
 
   

               Sue Dangelmaier and Jane Rawnsley for bringing snacks  

 

   Steve Dickman and Cliff Brown for auctioning the plants 

UPCOMING SPEAKERS-  
   

 June 15 -  Cynthia Grizzle -  learn more about how invasive plants and animals impact our native habi-

tats and species. Cynthia Grizzle is from the Suncoast Cooperative Invasive Species Management Area 

(CISMA) . The presentation will describe how anyone can become a citizen scientist by utilizing available 

supports. To get you started, identification of several common species  and early detection and rapid 

response (EDRR) species will also be covered.    

      July 13 -  Joint meeting, Sierra Club hosting -  Natureõs Classroom  (Note date is not our normal one) 

 more information will be coming  

      August 17 -  TBD 

Sept 21 -  Marianne Korosy -  Florida Scrub - Jays: Nowhere else in the world -  found only in Florida, the 

curious scrub jays often lead to close encounters with people.  Marianne leads the monitoring program.  

   Once again, the SNPS Spring Plant Sale at USF was a success and our volunteers played a major role in it. I 

want to thank all the people who helped: 

Special thanks to Troy for his handling of the plants and Cliff Brown and Eileen Reed for providing plants for the sale. 
 

I probably left someone out, so please excuse the omission. Again to all, thanks for your help. We couldnõt have suc-

ceeded without you. 
 

Gar Reed 

Opportunities to Help and have Fun 
 

October 14, 15 & 16 Birding and Nature Fest: We are looking for people to help with the Audubon Birding 

and Nature Fest on October 14 ï 16, which during Florida Native Plant Month. . SNPS is partnering with Audu-

bon to put on this 3 day event. For our part we are leading three fieldtrips and have six speaker slots. We have already 

planned the locations of the fieldtrips and have 3 speakers. We need people to help register participants, man the SNPS 

outreach/sales table, and assist speakers and fieldtrip leaders.  Volunteers will get to attend the talks and other events  

on the day they volunteer for free, except fieldtrips and meals. These speakers will be talking about birds, pollinators 

and native plants. If you feel you would like to volunteer one, two or all three days, please email 

donnna.bollenbach@gmail.com so she can add your name to a list to be provided to the Audubon Society.  

  See Page 4 for info about being on the SNPS board of directors.  It takes a lot of people to keep SNPS going! 

Bunny Worth     

Shirley Denton  

Frank and Lucy Fuchs   

Harriet Wright 

Devon Higginbotham   

Sue Dangelmaier 

Mike Fite   

Tina Patterson 

Steve Dickman   

Nancy Wright   

Sandy Streit 

Virginia Overstreet   

Donna Carty 

Jane Halil   

Mary Miller 

Bob and Donna Bollenbach   

Janet Bowers 

Joann Hoffman 
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Need a Speaker for Your Group or Class? 
 

  The Suncoast Native Plant Society has speakers with a wide range of knowledge, eager to speak 

about the virtues of native plants - for pollinators, for birds, in the landscape and in the field.    We 

have speakers for your civic group, gardening club or homeowner's association.  
 

                   Contact Devon Higginbotham (archiveproperties@gmail.com)  

 


